



ST MICHAEL'S CE (A) PRIMARY SCHOOL

Headteacher: Mrs Kate Jackson

Lower Street, Tettenhall,

Wolverhampton, WV6 9AF

01902 558845

5th September 2024

Year 3 Swimming Lessons

Dear Parent/Carer

Year 3 will be having weekly swimming lesson as part of PE. The first lesson will take place on Thursday 12th September at St Regis School. We will depart school at 1.20pm and leave St Regis at 3.00pm with the aim of returning to school for the end of the school day.

The children will travel to St Regis by coach and they will need to bring with them the appropriate swim wear in a separate bag (full swimming costume for girls/swimming trunks for boys) and a towel. No jewellery should be worn and long hair must be tied back or a swimming cap worn. If your son or daughter usually wears goggles then please send these as well.

Thank you

Yours sincerely

Mrs H-M Navratil
Deputy Headteacher























stmichaelsceprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk www.stmichaelscofeprimary.co.uk